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Inveralmond House 
200 Dunkeld Road 

Perth 
PH1 3AQ 

Lauren.milligan@sse.com 

Clothilde Cantegreil 
Ofgem 
9 Millbank 
London  
SW1P 3GE 

22 March 2016 
 

 

Dear Clothilde, 

 

Proposal to issue the Business Plan Commitment Reporting Guidance 

 

SSE welcomes the opportunity to review Ofgem’s proposed Business Plan commitment reporting 

guidance under SLC 50.  The proposed guidance aligns with our expectation of what is required to be 

reported and the specified content seems reasonable.  On this latter point, we recognise that the 

changes to the Regulatory Instructions and Guidance to collect this content are being consulted upon 

separately and, whilst we have responded to this consultation, we have not passed comment on 

these specific changes.  

 

Should you wish to discuss this or any other further developments in terms of the Guidance, please 

do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

(by email only) 

 

 

 

 

Lauren Milligan 

Regulation, Networks 


